

July 5, 2016

Gervaise Rentals Harrison Luis 75 Milner Ave Scarborough, ON M1S 3P6

Re: Muskoka in the City Sick Kids Fundraiser June 7th 2015

Dear Harrison Luis:

On behalf of the Forest Hill Jewish Center, I would like to take this opportunity to extend a heartfelt thank you for your partnership with us. Your contribution played a significant role in making the event such a resounding success. With your help, we are very excited to make an impact on the new playground being built at The Hospital for Sick Children.

We are proud to have you as our partner and look forward to the opportunity of working together again in the future. Stay tuned for details on upcoming Sisterhood events, as well as a link to photos from the evening that we will be sharing in the upcoming weeks.

Please feel free to contact us should you have any comments or questions.

Warm regards,

Randi Woloz and Ora Somogyi Co-Chairs, FHJC Sisterhood

